water & sanitation

Department:
Water and Sanitation
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

Enquiries: Ms VA Venfolo
Telephone: +27219416216

Ref. No: WU12245

The Director

Black Orchid Farming (Pty) Ltd
30 Hudson Street, De Waterkant
Cape Town

8001

Dear Ms. M Van Wyk

WATER USE LICENCE APPLICATION IN TERMS OF SECTION 40 AND 41 OF THE
NATIONAL WATER ACT, 1998 (ACT 36 of 1998) FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF AN IN-
STREAM DAM ON FARM ZWARTFONTEIN 792, MALMESBURY: BLACK ORCHID FARMING

(PTY)LTD

The Department of Water and Sanitation has assessed your water use licence application that
was submitted on 18 Nov 2019. In order for the Department to further process your application

the following additional documentation is requested:

Technical Documentation
Dam engineering designs
Layout showing irrigation areas
Proof of Public Participation -
Motivation in terms of section 27 of the National Water Act, 1998
Letter from the irrigation board confirming water allocation
[Freshwater Assessment Report

The information requested must be submitted to the Department on or before 29 September 2020,
failure to submit the required information will result in the Department making a decision based

on the available information.

Letter 1: Acknowledgement of Receipt



Should you wish to make any further enquiries in this regard please do not hesitate to contact Ms
VA Venfolo at venfolov@dws.gov.za/ +27219416216.

Yours faithfully,

Recommend
Comments:

/}—

I, Mr Mashudu Murovhi (Director: Institutional Establishment) herewith
electronically sign this document. Electronic Signature key :
5473198077027467400

Director: Institutional Establishment

Date: Jun 18 2020 1:45PM

Letter 1: Acknowledgement of Receipt



Fax.012 252 1120
Cell. 082 498 3879
Email: sarlet@landuse.co.za

From: Susan Pretorius <susan@Ilanduse.co.za>
Sent: Thursday, 18 June 2020 14:30

To: sarlet@landuse.co.za

Cc: francois@landuse.co.za

Subject: FW: e-WULAAS Communication

Hallo Sarlet

Fase 3 is nou oopgemaak vir Black Orchid. Sien onderstaande epos en die aangehegde brief wat ek reeds afgelaai
het.

Groete
Susan

From: Ewulaas Do Not Reply@dws.gov.za [mailto:Ewulaas Do Not Reply@dws.gov.za]
Sent: 2020/06/18 01:48 PM

To: Susan@landuse.co.za

Subject: e-WULAAS Communication

Dear Mrs Susan Pretorius

A document from the Department of Water and Sanitation requires your attention.
You received this communication from:

Name: Mr Mashudu Murovhi (Director: Institutional Establishment)

e-Mail: murovhim@dws.gov.za

Cell: +27823702739
Tel: 0219416237

Application: Black Orchid Farming (Pty) Ltd Increase in storage capacity on the remaining extent of the
farm Zwartfontein 792 Malmesbury RD

WU Ref Number: WU12245

Document: Acknowledgement Letter - Site Visit NOT Required (Version 1)

Click Here to access the document.

Thank you,
The e-WULAAS Team

»

e-WULAAS

In Production
DISCLAIMER: This message and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the addressee. If
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